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Site Report – School Site – 4/7/23 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 

o The high school students took part in the cultural tradition of log hunting and had a blast! The 
donated their finds to their elders. 
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• The basketball meet in Port Heiden was so much fun for the kids. A true team spirit was to be had by 
all…even the mommas watching the games from home! The “Wolferines” (PTH Wolves and LAG 
Wolverines) took first place. Go Wolferines!! 
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o Mr. Dube applied for a cultural grant for both the Chignik Lagoon School and the Chignik Lake School 
for a total amount of $16,000. Chignik Lagoon and Chignik Lake worked together to bring Diane and 
Swen Selanoff to our communities to share their knowledge of traditional fur sewing and the 
Sugcestun language. I feel that this even really bridged a long time gap between the school and 
community! Thank you, Mr. Dube, Ms. Donachy, Diane and Swen Selanoff for the amazing time! 
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• To end the fabulous cultural week, the littles sang and danced traditional songs and we 
showcased our projects at a potluck with a few games of Eskimo Bingo.
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• It was hard to say goodbye… 
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Personnel  
 

o Personnel are all doing well. It has been a fast and furious month and we are ramping up to end the 
school year with fun activities and passed levels. 
 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
o Students are beginning to take their End of Level assessments. 

 
Technology Progress 

o It was a hard month for internet. We were down more times than we usually are. Thankfully an extra 
Starlink Dish keeps us in operation. 
 

 
Facility Update 

• All is well on the facility front. 
 
LSAC Activity 

o The most recent LSAC meeting was held on March 14. 
 
Volunteer Report 

o Shanda Billadeau donated a plethora of gifts for Eskimo Bingo. It was sooo appreciated! 
 

 
Professional Development 

o Alaska Stars Assessment Training 
 
Pupil Attendance 

o Attendance is improving as students are getting over illness. 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
• Everyone is being safe! 

 
Subsistence Calendar 

o Students continue to take advantage of experiencing out opportunities.  
Other 

 
 


